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7 August 2020
Dear Parents / Guardians

The President in his speech on Thursday, 23 July 2020, made special reference to Special Schools and special
arrangements to be made for learners in Special schools.

As a Special school, we make reference to the President’s announcement and therefore the Bi-Weekly Phased in
Approach will be implemented as from Tuesday, 11 August 2020.

The new amended Government Gazette vol 662, notice 411 of 2 August 2020 N0.43578 does not replace the existing
directions of 23 June 2020 and 7 July 2020 respectively. Learners may return to school and continue with the
deviation plan, without providing further notification to the Head of Department.

The following grades will be at school from:
Tuesday, 11 August till Friday, 14 August 2020:
% Grade 4, Grade 5, Grade 6, Grade 7 and Intermediate Phase Level 3.

Monday, 17 August till Friday 21 August 2020:
% Grade 1, Grade 2, Grade 3, Grade 7 and Intermediate Phase Level 1, 2 and 3.

As SGB of Zululand Remedial Centre we are proud to know that all necessary ATP has been adapted to ensure
full coverage of the annual curriculum in every grade.

As School Governing Body it is clear that Zululand Remedial Centre complies with full SOP which are strictly
adhered to. Safety of the learners and all staff members is our first priority. All safety and preventative protocols
are in place.

Please note that there is only ONE entry and exit point onto the school premises to ensure social distancing.
0 School gates open at 07:00.
0 No learner will be allowed onto the school property earlier than 07:00.
0 Learners must wear a mask to school. NO mask, NO entry.
0 Learners must also have a personal small sanitizer

Parents must familiarize themselves with the amended Bi-Weekly Plan which is available on the School’s website.
Zululand Remedial Centre is regarded as a functional Special School which provides quality education for all our
learners. The school is still the safest place for our learners, as they receive the necessary academic and

therapeutic interventions.

For these reasons, Zululand Remedial Centre will not be closed for the full four weeks as learners will return to
school from Tuesday, 11 August 2020, following the Bi-Weekly Plan.

The School Bus will be fully operational as from Tuesday, 11 August 2020.

ol Management Team and all the Staff for always having the best interests of the learners

K Hodgsofl
SGB CHAIRPERSON



